
 

 

March 14, 2025 

 

Dear Lakemoor Hills Residents, 
 
The Board and Beautification Committee would like to express appreciation and gratitude 
for your generous support of the 2025 Roundabouts Maintenance fundraising drive.  
 
The anticipated annual cost is approximately $2,000.00. In the past, LHHA has received a 
total of $1,000.00 from Lakemoor Station Apartments and Sevier Heights Church. We 
anticipate the same contribution this year. Our goal in this solicitation was to raise 
$1,000.00. Contributions received total $2185.00. Donations above the goal are earmarked 
for the Beautification Committee.  
 
These donations are used to maintain the roundabouts, including mowing, weeding, 
mulching, and trimming the plants. Your contributions helped to exceed the goal and 
enable Lakemoor Hills to put more emphasis on Beautification this year. 
 
Thank you for helping to make Lakemoor Hills a Lifestyle Community and great place to 
live! 

 

Sincerely, 
 

Lakemoor Hills Homeowners Association 
Board of Directors 

 


